"Educating the Whole Person to Live in Jesus Christ."





## 'Tis the Season!

Welcome back to school after the Thanksgiving week break! It is wonderful to see all the happy, smiling Angel faces back on campus- we have missed everyone.

Advent season is less than a week away beginning Sunday, Dec. 3 - the time of the year that begins our liturgical calendar when we prepare our hearts and minds for the coming of Christ. Our Lady of Grace classrooms will display Advent wreaths and decorate a Jesse tree with ornaments depicting different people and stories from the Bible leading to Jesus' birth. How will your family celebrate this special time of the year? Consider starting your own Advent traditions at home.

Enjoy a blessed week! -Tammy Ducote, Principal

## CALENDAR OF EVENTS

- Fri, Dec. 1- First Reconciliation for Second Graders after mass
- Wed, Dec. 13- Picture Retakes (Dress Uniform for those needing retakes)
- Thurs, Dec. 14- PreK-2nd Grade Christmas Program
- Tues, Dec. 19- 3rd-5th Grade Christmas Program

Merry on Main in Pleasanton is this weekend. Our Angel Cheerleaders will have a lighted float in the parade Sat, Dec. 2 beginning at 6:30 pm with special guest Father lan joining in the fun. Make sure to look for them in the parade!!



## Campus News

We are very proud of our Angel Cheerleaders who placed in both of their cheer division competitions on Sat, Nov. 18 at Holy Cross Catholic School in San Antonio. Our cheerleaders won third place in the Time Out Cheer division and second place in the Cheer/Dance division.

Many thanks to Coach Evans, Coach Lopez and Coach Soret for volunteering to train our girls for this competition.

## Thankful Turkey

Our annual Thanksgiving luncheon was a successful event filled with love, laughter and lots of delicious food. Thank you to our PTC for decorating the hall and cleaning up afterwards.

We hope you had an opportunity to visit the "Thankful Turkey" and read the beautiful thankful feathers from our families. Thanks to our Counselor Mrs. Garcia for organizing and decorating our "Thankful Turkey"!



Join us on Facebook & Instagram